
City and County of San Francisco 
Human Services Commission 

 

 

 
FEBRUARY 2017 EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANA MARIE LARA   
 

The Commission is pleased to present Welfare to Work Management Analyst Ana Marie Lara as the 
February 2017 Employee of the Month.    
           Ana Marie Lara has worked with the Welfare-to-Work Services Division for nearly five years.   Ms Lara meets 
perfectly the definition of a “silent storm”!   As a Management Analyst providing high level, complex, technical and 
analytical support to the Director of CalWORKs and Workforce Development programs, Ms Lara works behind the 
scenes utilizing her expertise in the planning, developing and technical assistance for the ongoing management of 
various critical and high profile initiatives.   She has played a paramount role… without the deserved recognition… 
in many projects such as the nationally recognized JOBS NOW! and Human Services Agency’s state-renowned 
Work Participation Rate Initiative.   Ms Lara has also served as the Welfare to Work Division Personnel Liaison, 
working closely with the Human Services Agency Human Resources department in all aspects of the hiring 
activities for the program – from job analyses to coordinating interview panels.  This is no easy feat given the sheer 
size of the Welfare To Work Services Division with a staff of 400+.  
             In addition to her great commitment, knowledge, and expertise, Ms. Lara has brought a great attitude and 
disposition to her job performance and is well deserving of this special recognition and much more. 

 We thank you, Ana Marie.  Your efforts are highly valued and greatly appreciated.  It is with gratitude and 
great pride that we present you as the Commission’s February 2017 Employee of the Month. 

 
 

  


